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TO:  UPHS Physicians and Staff .

FROM: Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
Ping Wang, Ph.D., DABCC, FACB, Director of Clinical Chemistry and Core Laboratory

SUBJECT: Ultra-sensitive PSA

Effective September 11, ultra-sensitive PSA testing will transition from send-out laboratory ARUP to in-house
testing in the Core Laboratory at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania.

Ultra-sensitive PSA is used to detect prostate cancer recurrence after radical prostatectomy, and is reported with a
lower limit of quantitation of 0.01 ng/mL. This test should not be used for prostate cancer screening, or monitoring
of prostate cancer patients before radical prostatectomy. Cutoff of ultra-sensitive PSA to indicate biochemical
recurrence has not been well established, and ranges from 0.01 to 0.05 ng/mL in different studies. Interpretation
of a detectable ultra-sensitive PSA result should be made in conjunction with other clinicopathologic factors. The
test is available in Pennchart as orderable PSA ULTRA SENSITIVE (C9044300).

Please direct any questions related to clinical correlation and interpretation to Dr. Ping Wang
(Ping.Wang2@uphs.upenn.edu), or test ordering and reporting to Nichole Rulander
(Nichole.Rulander@uphs.upenn.edu). Thank you.

Ping Wang, PhD, DABCC, FACB
Director of Clinical Chemistry and Core Laboratory



